
 

Conakry, GUINEA  

In November, Djiba returned from Guinea where he oversaw the fulfillment of 

a promise and dream—delivering a container of donated items to the people in 

his home city.  On Saturday, Dec. 21 at 5:30 pm Djiba hosted a thank you 

dinner in our church that included pictures and stories from his trip.  
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